
THANKSGIVING 
HOLIDAY OFFICE HOURS
Our offices will be closed in observance of the Thanksgiving Day 
holiday on Thursday, November 27, 2014.  

We will have reduced hours (9:00am - 4:00pm) on Friday, 
November 28, 2014.  

Normal office hours will resume Monday, December 1, 2014. 

If you need to reach a Manpower representative during the times 
we are closed, please call 734-665-1232.  We have someone to 
answer your call 24/7/365.

From all of us at Manpower, we wish you and yours a safe and 
happy Thanksgiving holiday!

"Thanks for your consideration and hard work!"
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